
A  WORKSHOP  FOCUSING  ON  THE  KEYS  TO  VIBRANT  WORSHIP  

PATHWAYS TO VITALITY 

LITURGICAL MINISTERS RETREAT & WORKSHOP 

The 50th anniversary of The Constitutions on the Sacred Liturgy 

provides an opportunity to reflect on the celebration of liturgy in 

the local community. What practices are going well and need to 

be sustained? What should be addressed? What are the issues 

each ministry needs to reflect upon as the community develops 

its awareness of full, conscious, and active participation?  

Pathways to Vitality Pathways to Vitality Pathways to Vitality Pathways to Vitality combines presentation, prayer, ritual, music 

and sharing to focus on the essential principles of liturgy,         

assess current parish praxis, and develop plans for addressing  

community needs. The workshop provides an opportunity for    

liturgical leaders, liturgy teams, music groups, and specific      

ministries to reflect on central themes and plan strategically for 

the future. Pathways to Vitality Pathways to Vitality Pathways to Vitality Pathways to Vitality is an interactive workshop,       

best scheduled as a full day with opportunities for conversation 

circles and sharing in ministry groups. The workshop is a process 

of training and formation creatively designed to enhance liturgical 

ministry in your parish community. 

Pathways to Vitality       

is presented by the    

GPBS Ministry Team  

(presenters, musicians, 

planners & dreamers) to 

your parish community. 

  Contact 

  Paul Skippen                  
    Team Leader 

    GPBS                            
             

(Gather Proclaim Break Send) 

PO Box 700 Balgowlah 2093     

mobile:  0412 850 883 

email:  info@gpbs.com.au 

www.gpbs.com.au  

The keys to preparing  

vibrant worship unlock the 

powerful moments of 

mystery & meaning,  

our heritage & life in Christ. 

When the community 

gathers for worship,        

each of us needs to take our 

rightful place and role. 


